
 

 

Las Vegas CARP band's amazing outreach performance on the UNLV campus 
 
Ken Doo 
February 2, 2017 
 

 
 

On Thursday February 2nd 2017, The Las Vegas CARP band held an amazing outreach performance on 

the UNLV campus with the intention of wanting to give back and express God's love through music and 

outreach.  

 

Just the day before was True Parents' birthday celebration with wonderful musical performances. It was 

so inspiring to see other young people who invested so much into creating the spirit of Hyo Jeong, filial 

heart toward heaven, in order to give back to our Heavenly Parents and True Parents and CARP too 

wanted to catch the heart and spirit of Hyo Jeong and share that to UNLV through music. It was the first 

ever performance by The Las Vegas CARP band. Many students, CARP members, as well as the 

Japanese and American Cheon Il Guk missionaries and local Las Vegas family church community 

members came out to support and together.  CARP LV was able to play the role of Red Rooster of 

awakening people's conscience with music and launch out 2017 to spread the message of True Parents! 

 

 


